
Blanchard, Billie C. 
4/23/2012 2:48:55 PM

From:
Sent:

Borak, Mary Jo (maryio.borak@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted
Redacted Orsaba, Lisa

To: (lisa.orsaba@cpuc.ca.gov); molly.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov 
(molly.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov); jdronges@dfg.ca.gov (jdronges@dfg.ca.gov); 
sanderson@waterboards.ca.gov (sanderson@waterboards.ca.gov); Jennifer Navicky

Jennifer Garcia (JBGARCIA@dfg.ca.gov); MaryLisa 
Lynch (MLYNCH@dfg.ca.gov); Isabel Baer (IBAER@dfg.ca.gov); Ross-leech, 
Diane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DPR5)| Redacted

; Allen,
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Sher, Nicholas 
(nicholas.sher@cpuc.ca.gov); Kraska, David (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DTK5);

Redacted

Redacted

Redacted
Redacted

| Redacted ] aferranti@dfg.ca.gov 
(aferranti@dfg.ca.gov); JVANCE@dfg.ca.gov (JVANCE@dfg.ca.gov); Karen 
Weiss (KWEISS@dfg.ca.gov); Craig Weightman (CWEIGHTMAN@dfg.ca.gov); 
wwyles@waterboards.ca.gov (wwyles@waterboards.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Doodle poll for combined agency meeting on GO 131-D

I talked with [Redacted [about this meeting and I would like to propose a different month. I 
would like this meeting to be the 1st or 3rd week of June 2012. I need to have CPUC CEQA 
Legal in the meeting and Nicholas Sher is on vacation till June 2012. He and I have 
presented 131-D to Fish and Game in the past and it would seem logical to have us both 
in this follow-up meeting. Lisa can also do the 1st or 3rd week of June 2012. Nicholas and 
I prepared a power point on 131-D which would be useful to do again to start-off the 
discussion. Please let me know if this is possible. We would appreciate the 
accommodation.

Thank you

Billie

Billie Blanchard

Senior Analyst

Infrastructure Permitting & CEQA

SB GT&S 0666020
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Energy Division

415-703-2068 bcb@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 5:45 PM
To: Borak, Mary Jo; Blanchard, Billie C.; Orsaba, Lisa; 'molly.sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
jdronges@dfg.ca.gov; Isabel Baer; Jennifer Garcia; MaryLisa Lynch; Jennifer Navicky; 
'sanderson@waterboards.ca.gov' (sanderson@waterboards.ca.gov); 'wwyles@waterboards.ca.gov'; 
'Julie Vance' (JVANCE@dfg.ca.gov); Annee Ferranti fAFERRANTI@dfQ.ca.Qov): 'Craig Weiahtman': 
Karen Weiss; Allen, Meredith; Kraska, David (Law); Ross-leech, Diane; [Redacted

Redacted
Subject: Doodle poll for combined agency meeting on GO 131-D

We would like to schedule a meeting to follow up on the action item from the Inter-Agency 
Environmental Coordination Meeting in Sacramento on March 6th.

Please click this link to take a Doodle poll in order to provide us with your availability: 
http://www.doodle.com/hwsnqidh35dqt4ck

It would be ideal if participation could be in-person in San Francisco; however, if travel is not an 
option, we will provide a call-in number. On the Doodle poll, please write a comment regarding in­
person availability vs. call-in, if applicable.

Your response would be appreciated by Wednesday, 4/18/12. If you have any questions, do not 
hesitate to contact me.

Nance

Redacted

Manager, Regulatory Outreach

Environmental Policy

SB GT&S 0666021
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Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

Redacted

SB GT&S 0666022


